
GEBELEIN
Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

September 28, 1962

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

Thank you very much for the three checks received, since 
your visit September 19:

Payable to J. Herbert Gebelein 2000.00
" Gebelein Silversmiths 3000.00
"  " " 2500.00

I assigned the first payment of 5000.00 of December 22,
1961 to the first two items as shown on the review statement 
dated. June 25, 1962:

John Edwards "Parks” Tankard. 4125.00
" "   Porringer "SB/to” etc             880.00

5005.00
The difference of 5.00 was carried over on account receivable.

I intend to have the parcels ready for express to take on 
Monday unless I find that on that day I can manage to drive 
down to deliver the silver personally to your address.

Regarding this tankard you have seen, presumably any pieces 
assignable individually to him are unusual. I observe there 
were no Joseph Rogers pieces included in the book by M. 
Carpenter. Does the tankard have an initials mark, or is the 
name struck? What kind of coin it is might also be established 
Consideration of the type of tankard for Joseph Rogers' working 
period, and any history of local descent belonging to it, would 
be pertinent in conjunction with other points that examination 
of the piece would bring into observation.

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC

G/P

By J. Herbert Gebelein


